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PLANNING BOARD 

SITE VISIT 

JULY 2, 2013 at 7☺☺☺☺0 PM 

MEMORIAL FIELD 

 

In attendance: 

  

Members:  Kate Connolly, Judith Esmay (Chair), Iain Sim; Nancy Carter (Selectmen’s 

Representative) 

 

Staff:  Vicki Smith 

 

Others: Ellen Arnold, Bob Ceplikas, Richard Whitmore, Matt Purcell, Jeff Fullerton, John 

Schumacher 

 

The Planning Board gathered at the north end of Memorial Field.  Bob Ceplikas pointed out the 

differences in dimension between the existing scoreboard and the proposed scoreboard.  The new 

scoreboard will reach 32 feet higher than the track surface.  It is wider and reaches closer to the 

ground than the existing scoreboard.   

 

The Board walked to the location of the proposed scoreboard at the south end of the field. The 

proposed scoreboard has been positioned so as not to obscure the view from the bleachers.   

 

The Board noted the fence line along Lebanon Street where an Arbor vitae hedge is proposed. 

 

 

ADJOURN:  The site visit adjourned at 7:10 PM. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Vicki Smith, Scribe 


